
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  7-8-17 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Regina Coker called the meeting to order at 11:28. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 22 members present. 
 
Scott Lynn, FAAS Team Program Manager, gave a safety presentation on two case 
studies of aviation accidents. 
 
Regina welcomed everyone and gave personal remarks concerning her new presidency. 
 
Regina thanked Randy for providing lunch. 
 
Guests included Scott Lynn and Robert McCarter’s son, Clayton. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the minutes be accepted, Tony seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
The activities committee reported that the scavenger hunt was a success.  The CMLF ice 
cream social will be on July 15.  The fly-out to Lake Front will be July 22.  The CMLF bomb 
drop will be October 21 (in time to practice for the Slobovia pumpkin drop). 
 
Dee gave the financial report.  The June fly-in attracted 31 planes and over 100 visitors.  
The event netted  $ 370.  The club has 53 members. Dee handed out and discussed the 
proposed budget for FY 2018. The budget includes a $4000 accelerated payment on the 
property loan in September, provided that our membership level is sustained.  Dr. Bob 
moved that the FY2018 budget be approved. David seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
It was noted that Boyd is doing a great job mowing the runway. 
 
Dr. Bob reviewed the CMLF Safety Rules and Operating Procedures as required annually 
by the club by-laws. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned, and Boyd seconded it.  The meeting was 
adjourned at 1:01. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 
 


